
Department of 
Hawaiian Home Lands

Requesting Your Input

DHHL would like to invite your ideas and feedback on the conclusions and 
recommendations in the Draft Shoreline Erosion Management Plan for the Homestead 
communities of Kalamaʻula, Kapa‘akea  and Kamiloloa-One Aliʻi.  

Coastal homesteaders and your ‘ohana are invited to provide comments on proposed 
strategies to address shoreline erosion. 

You can drop in and attend the event any time between 4:30 and 6:30 p.m. to walk 
around, look at the exhibits, and contribute your ideas and suggestions.

DRAFT
South Moloka‘i Shoreline Erosion Management Plan 

(SM-SEMP)

What:	 Community Open House on the Draft SM-SEMP
When:	 Monday, November 14, 2022, 4:30 to 6:30 p.m.
Where: Kūlana ‘Ōiwi Halau
	 	 600 Maunaloa Highway, Kalama‘ula
Host:	 DHHL Planning Office
	 	 Department of Hawaiian Homelands (DHHL)

Please join us!
For more information, contact Nancy McPherson of the DHHL Planning Office at:

Nancy.m.mcpherson@hawaii.gov or 808-620-9519


